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Students and faculty take advantage of a renovated study area at the Rudolph
Matas Library on the downtown health sciences campus. (Photos by Paula Burch-
Celentano)
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The library, located at 1430 Tulane Ave. in the Hutchinson Memorial Building, offers
ample study space and computer access for medical research.

Usual library hours are 8 a.m. until 11 p.m. Mondayâ�“Thursday, 8 a.m. until 9 p.m.
on Friday, 9 a.m. until 5 p.m. on Saturday and 11 a.m. until 11 p.m. on Sunday.
Study space, computers and printers are available when the library is closed.


